
From: "Jenny Raitt" <JRaitt@town.arlington.ma.us> 

To: <franktadley@rcn.com> 

Cc: <abunnell@town.arlington.ma.us>, <KLau@town.arlington.ma.us>, 

<DWatson@town.arlington.ma.us>, <ebenson@town.arlington.ma.us>, 

<MMuszynski@town.arlington.ma.us> 

Date: Tue, 26 Mar 2019 06:39:11 -0400 

Subject: Re: density amendments etc. 

 

Frank, 

 

Thank you for your comments. 

 

Best, 

Jenny 

Jennifer Raitt 

Town of Arlington  

Director of Planning and Community Development  

781-316-3092 

 

On Mar 25, 2019, at 10:30 PM, "franktadley@rcn.com" <franktadley@rcn.com> wrote: 

 
Dear Ms. Raitt, 
 
I want to express my support for the zoning amendments concerning 
density and the accessory dwelling units to be presented to the April 2019 
Town Meeting.  I am a resident of Arlington for many years and currently 
live at 260 Massachusetts Ave #8 in precinct 6.  If additional changes such 
as added density bonuses for adding affordable housing units are 
suggested, I would be in favor. 
 
I also want to show my support of the Department of Planning staff for 
undertaking the work to draft and to present the amendments.  I encourage 
the Redevelopment Board to approve all proposed amendments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Frank Tadley 
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